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October 31, 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

 

We would like to offer you the opportunity to provide us with feedback on our 

School Improvement Plan for this school year.  Please go to our school website, 

http://joneselem.nc.wce.schoolinsites.com/  to view the plan.  Once at the Jones 

School Website, please look on the left-hand side, under the heading Forms, and 

find the School Comprehensive Report.  This is our current School Improvement 

Plan. 

 

You can also get to our plan by going to http://www.indistar.org/ and using the 

Guest Login Name: GuestS17651 and Password:  GuestS17651 

The feedback window opens October 30th and closes on November 10th. 

 

We appreciate your input.  Please email all feedback to our Principal, Elizabeth 

Jenkins, at liz.jenkins@wilsonschoolsnc.net or feel free to stop by our main office 

to view our School Improvement Plan and leave your written feedback with our 

office staff. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Elizabeth Jenkins 

 

Elizabeth F. Jenkins 

Principal 
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